Missouri State University
Annual Preventive Care Benefit

Dear Healthcare Provider:

Your patient has health insurance benefits from Missouri State University. Med-Pay, Inc. is the
third party administrator for Missouri State University’s health insurance plan. One of the
benefits your patient has is first dollar coverage for an annual routine check-up to a maximum
allowed amount of $400.

In order for your patient to receive this annual routine benefit, claims must be submitted with a
diagnosis code indicative of routine services as the primary diagnosis for each applicable
service. Otherwise, those services and claims will be processed as diagnostic and the patient
will lose this important preventive healthcare benefit.

If you have any questions about this or other benefits that your patient has through his/her
Missouri State University insurance, please contact Med-Pay, Inc., the third party administrator
for the Missouri State University health plan, at (417) 886-6886 or (800) 777-9087.



